



Date:

07th May 2019

Ref:

AB/MB

Tel:

07884547543

Email:

Anne.Birch@walsall.gov.uk

To all children/young people with SEND,

## <u>Publication of the Joint Inspection of the Local Areas' effectiveness in identifying and meeting the needs of children and young people who have special educational needs and/or disabilities</u>

In February some of you met with inspectors who asked what you thought about your school, what helped you learn, or what stopped you from learning.

The inspectors said that there are some things we do well but lots of things we need to do better. You can find the report at <a href="https://go.walsall.gov.uk/education/Sendi">https://go.walsall.gov.uk/education/Sendi</a>

We will be writing a plan of action to make sure that you get the right things when you need them.

We want you to be the best you can be and we will want to talk to you about your ideas.

Yours sincerely,

Sally Rowe

Director of Children's Services

Sarah Shingler

Chief Nursing Officer/ Director of Quality

Bagles